
To support leaders in lifelong
learning for ministry

Continuing our tradition of supporting leadership development for
leaders in lifelong learning for ministry, ALLLM is offering an
opportunity for early and mid-career leaders to participate in virtual

coaching cohorts, where you will:

Develop your goals | Nurture your skills | Build your network

Application Deadline: August 15, 2022
Apply at: https://tinyurl.com/ALLLM

For more information contact Sarah Erickson, 
ALLLM Coach Program Coordinator, at ericksons@ctsnet.edu. 

S T R E N G H E N I N G
M I N I S T R Y

 



C O A C H I N G  C O H O R T  P R O G R A M  

NEW

FIVE VIRTUAL
SESSIONS:

SEPTEMBER  2022 -
APRIL 2023

Made possible with funding via:

Scan here to apply!

FREE COACHING
AND CONNECTIONS
- PLUS FREE ALLLM
MEMBERSHIP AND
BOOK

(See Reverse for more information)

https://tinyurl.com/ALLLM
mailto:ericksons@ctsnet.edu


This program was made possible by a grant from the Foundation of Christian Leadership
Program through Leadership Education at Duke Divinity School. It will include two
virtual cohorts led by trained coaches, each intended to foster the development of
early and mid-career leaders who provide post-degree theological education and
formation for clergy and other church leaders. 

These cohorts will be comprised of up to 10 persons each plus facilitator and will meet
for five ninety minutes sessions. Each participant will receive a complimentary 2023
membership in ALLLLM and a copy of A Lifelong Call to Learn: Continuing Education for
Religious Leaders (eds: Robert E. Reber and D. Bruce Roberts), founding members of the
organization. 

The Early Career Cohort (<4 years) will be coached by the Rev. Jihyun Oh. It will meet
on Wednesdays: September 28, November 2, December 7, January 11, & February 15,
from 1:00 PM – 2:30 PM ET. The Mid Career Cohort ( >4 yrs. ) will be coached by the
Rev. Dr. Barbara Ann Wilson. This cohort will meet on Thursdays: September 15,
October 20, November 17, February 16, & March 16, from 4:00 – 5:30 PM ET.

Each cohort member will identify at least one goal and develop strategies to achieve it. As
colleagues and peers, they will build a network of others who share mutual interests in
their shared work.  These coaching cohorts are not the same as a seminar or class. In
coaching, the assumption is that the expertise lies within the coachee, not the coach. The
role of the coach is to create new awareness and facilitate growth by listening, asking
powerful questions and drawing out new insights. 

Coaching is always future-oriented and action-oriented, focused on moving forward. In
coaching, the goal is the autonomy and empowerment of the coachees. They are
responsible for taking the steps they identify for moving forward.

ALLLM Strengthening Ministry Coaching Cohort Program

Early Cohort Coach:
Rev. Jihyun Oh

Mid-Career Cohort Coach:
Rev. Dr. Barbara Ann
Wilson

Certified (ACC),
International Coaching
Federation
Director, Mid Council
Ministries, General
Assembly,
Presbyterian Church
(USA)

Owner, Chief Resilience
Officer, Wilson Coaching, LLC
Certified (ACC), ICF
Director, Collaboration and
Community Parternships,
Presbytery of Chicago,
PC(USA)


